
News from The Coalition to Save Lake Winnipeg: 
Earlier in the season I learned about the Manitoba Association of Cottage Owners, 
MACO. MACO represents cottage associations throughout the province, but 
researching the organization, I found that they had not addressed any of the issues 
concerning Cottagers around Lake Winnipeg. I spoke to them about many of our 
concerns about the health of the lake and the need to take action. Fortunately they 
listened and have invited the Lake Winnipeg Foundation to present about issues facing 
the lake at their AGM on Nov 2 at CanadInns, Garden City. If you are interested in 
attending to learn more about the issues facing the lake, participation in the AGM is free 
but you are encouraged to register ( see attached link) so they can prepare for the 
number of people. All members of cottage associations are encouraged to attend as 
indicated on their AGM invitation- you don’t have to be a MACO member. This is a great 
opportunity for us to encourage MACO to advocate for us at the provincial level, so your 
participation is encouraged. Together we can make a difference for the future of a 
healthy Lake Winnipeg. 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/manitoba-association-of-cottage-owners-maco-agm-
registration-74537352227
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